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Comments: I attended the meeting in Overgaard and have a few concerns regarding the 3 alternatives. It is

apparent that Alternatives 1 and 3 are mute and that number 2 is the most desired and fair choice. However; one

of my concerns regards the 50 in vehicle restriction. I have three vehicles I use to enjoy the forest; a jeep, a ford

small truck, and an Arctic Cat 650 side by side. None of them are modified. All of them are wider than 50 inches.

I will not be able be on most of the roads I currently enjoy and take care of if this proposals passes,as is.Please

allow for wider vehicles, I am an elder and need some comfort while driving. One of those quad type vehicles is

not only dangerous but very uncomfortable. The second of my concerns regards the retrieval of game. I do not

hunt but recognize the need for it. That said I fear the hunters of the larger and more threatening animals, like

bears and lions, will go elsewhere if they have to carry out their game.I feel this regulation needs to be

reconsidered for everyone's sake. Thank you for hearing my concerns.


